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Vascular rings with left aortic arch (LAA)

branching pattern are very rare. If the
branching pattern ... and elongated
transverse arch (tubular hypoplasia) between
the left carotid and left ...

Imaging of Aortic Arch Anomalies and
Associated Findings
The steering committee verified that each
patient had a documented history of severe
erythroid hypoplasia or aplasia and had
received a diagnosis of pure red-cell aplasia
or hypoplasia on the ...
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A Peptide-Based Erythropoietin-Receptor

Agonist for Pure Red-Cell Aplasia
Scimitar syndrome is a rare association of
congenital cardiopulmonary ... of the right
lung to the inferior vena cava, right lung
hypoplasia, dextroposition of the heart, and
anomalous systemic ...

A Case Series of Five Infants with Scimitar
Syndrome
You are leaving Cambridge Core and will be
taken to this journal's article submission
site. To save this undefined to your
undefined account, please select one or more
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formats and confirm that you ...

The Journal of Laryngology & Otology
Clinical severe T-cell immunodeficiencies ...

We propose that a proportion of such alleles
(and also rare alleles not detected by genome-
wide association studies) contribute to
common autoimmune ...

Unravelling the association of partial T-cell

immunodeficiency and immune dysregulation
June 1 marks World Hypoparathyroidism
Awareness Day, a global event celebrated
every year to bring awareness to this rare
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disease that affects more than 100,000,000

people ...

World Hypoparathyroidism Awareness Day: What
One Organization is Doing to Improve the
Lives of Patients and Caregivers
Hypoparathyroidism is the combination of
symptoms due to inadequate parathyroid

hormone (PTH) production. Since the four
parathyroid glands have complete control over
the levels o ...

World Hypoparathyroidism Day - New Study
Shows Surgeon Inexperience as #1 Cause of
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this Lifelong Condition
From the vantage point of research, primary

progressive aphasia provides a rare
opportunity for investigating the molecular
mechanisms of focal neurodegeneration and the
neuropsychological ...

Primary Progressive Aphasia — A Language-

Based Dementia
We are dedicated to continually advancing our
understanding of women’s health through
research and to sharing those findings
through peer-reviewed journals and other
publications, advancing the field ...
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Obstetrics and Gynecology Publications
WEDNESDAY, June 1, 2022 (HealthDay News) --

Psoriasis is associated with nonalcoholic
fatty liver disease (NAFLD) in a U.S.
outpatient population, according to a study
published May 25 in JAMA ...

Psoriasis Tied to Higher Risk for

Nonalcoholic Fatty Liver Disease
BioCryst Pharmaceuticals, Inc. (Nasdaq: BCRX)
today announced that Health Canada has
approved oral, once-daily ORLADEYO ®
(berotralstat) for the routine prevention of
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recurrent hereditary angioedema ...
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